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 Hi, I am Matthew Murphy and I'm a sophomore at K-State majoring in
French and Architecture. I chose French because it allowed me to connect
with a new community of thoughts and ideas. I'm interested in the arts as
an expression of the human condition. Film, Music, Literature, and
Architecture can be therapeutic and inspirational. I plan to practice
architecture in Europe, connecting with the francophone sphere of design
and theory. I'd like to start my own studio with the mission to create
powerful public architecture that celebrates community, culture, and well
being. The Modern Languages department at K-State has helped
tremendously to inform a trajectory for my career and to set actionable
plans to achieve my goals through language and design. The professors
have emphatically supported my own individual goals, and have even
found creative ways to reinterpret their lessons and projects to better align
with my intentions for the future. 
 


